
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

December 6, 2022 
 

 
 

 The gathering space will be open to grade 8 students for the lunch break today. 
 Leadership is meeting TODAY(instead of Wednesday) at lunch in the art room. 
 Now that basketball is all done, please return your uniforms to Ms. Nelson by Thursday of this week. 
 Volleyball news:  Grade 8 competitive boys (on our sign up list) are invited to come this week 

Wednesday and Friday from 4:30-5:30 for tryouts.  You will also meet in Mr. Owen’s room after the 
eating portion of lunch today for a quick meeting.  Grade 7/8 girls recreational team have a meeting 
today from 3:00-3:15 in the gym.   

 Remember to bring in your donations of food and warm clothing to help keep our community warm 
and fed this holiday season. We would love to overflow all of those bins in the front hall of the school. 
Leadership students will be coming around to each classroom in the mornings starting tomorrow to 
gather up those donations. Thanks to you and your families for being so generous! 

 


